
Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act Notice 

Do you know that your plan, as required by the Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act of 

1998, provides benefits for mastectomy-related services including all stages of 

reconstruction and surgery to achieve symmetry between the breasts, prostheses, and 

complications resulting from a mastectomy, including lymphedema? Call Julia Mendoza, 

Sr. Benefits Specialist for more information at 800-776-5272, Ext. 3323 (512-578-3323 in 

Austin). 


